
From: Lisa Kaeser  
Sent: Tuesday, August 20, 2024 9:59 AM 
To: PUC: Clerks Office <ClerksOffice@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: NH NEM Docket Action 

 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

 

As a Cornish, NH, resident, I am writing to implore you to support the Settlement 
Agreement filed by CENH, the Conservation Law Foundation, the Office of the Consumer 
Advocate, and the NH Hydro Association.  My husband and I have personally invested in a 
major solar panels system, partly due to the incentive of net metering, and we would be 
unfairly affected if the Agreement is not ratified.  In addition, by not supporting the 
Agreement, you run a serious risk of having a deeply chilling effect on future projects.  NH 
should be in the vanguard of renewable energy, not the basement.   

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Lisa Kaeser 

Cornish NH 

 

 

 


